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Britney Long

From: Nelson, Jonathan (OS/ASPA) (CTR) <Jonathan.Nelson@hhs.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 3:25 PM
To: S&G Information Request Staff
Subject: RE: PHS FOIA Acknowledgement Email 2024-00060-A-PHS (IR#0802I)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, Ms. Long. 
 
Apologies for the slow response.  I had trouble downloading some files related to this case and it delayed my ability to 
review the appeal. 
 
This appeal is the 506th oldest of 553 appeals currently open in our office and, generally, we try to process appeals on a 
first-in/first-out basis.  That said, this particular appeal part of a group that we’re aiming to complete within the next six 
months.  So I’ll offer a tentative final response date of August 31. 
 
Please let me know if you need additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 
Jonathan  
 
 
From: S&G Information Request Staff <foia@sirillp.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:42 PM 
To: Nelson, Jonathan (OS/ASPA) (CTR) <Jonathan.Nelson@hhs.gov>; S&G Information Request Staff <foia@sirillp.com> 
Subject: RE: PHS FOIA Acknowledgement Email 2024-00060-A-PHS (IR#0802I) 
 
Dear Mr. Nelson,  
 
Our client submitted an appeal and more than 20 business days have since passed. In an effort to avoid 
litigation, kindly provide an estimated date of a final determination forthwith.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Britney Long, Paralegal 

Siri | Glimstad 
1005 Congress Avenue 
Suite 925-C36 
Austin, TX 78701 
Main: 512-265-5622 
Facsimile: 646-417-5967 
www.sirillp.com 
 
This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any 
review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
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From: Jonathan.Nelson@hhs.gov <Jonathan.Nelson@hhs.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 12:36 PM 
To: S&G Information Request Staff <foia@sirillp.com> 
Subject: PHS FOIA Acknowledgement Email 2024-00060-A-PHS 
 
Dear Mr. Siri:  

Please see the attached Acknowledgement Letter in response to your FOIA appeal (re 22-01792-FOIA (IR#0802I)) submitted to the 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) via E-mail on December 12, 2023. 

The letter contains important information concerning your FOIA matter which has been assigned tracking number 2024-00060-A-
PHS. For status updates or other inquiries, please contact me at Jonathan.Nelson@hhs.gov.  Please include your tracking number in 
the subject line of your inquiry, 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Nelson  
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